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MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 
 
TO:  ELPS Board of Education, Dori Leyko, Superintendent 
 
FROM:  Lisa Allen, Director of Finance  
 
SUBJECT: Action Item – B&A Agreement with City of East Lansing 
 
DATE:  June 9, 2025 
 
Recommended: 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Education approve the Ninth Addendum to 
Contract for Services and Use of School Facilities Agreement, as presented.  
 
Background: 
 
The District’s current B&A (Before and After Care) Agreement with the City of East 
Lansing expires June 30, 2025.  Attached is a proposed addendum to extend the 
Agreement for one year.  A rental fee of $60,372.50 is proposed, which is a 2.5% 
increase over the current year.   
 


